
 

 

At Elizabeth Schools Food Service, the most important value to us is to provide healthy, high quality 

meals to our students. It is important that we feed each child in an equitable manner. To do so, we 

strive to ensure parents are contacted when their students’ lunch accounts contain a negative balance. 

Saying this, students in each grade are allowed one free breakfast and lunch each day, therefore 

Students must have cash or money in their account to purchase an extra milk or extra entrée. Food 

Service and school staff contact parents and inform them to the best of their ability. Bad debt from 

nutrition service departments must be covered by other sources such as the district general fund or 

donations according to Federal Regulations.  


